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Parents/Guardians: 

Welcome to the 2016-17 school year;  we are excited about the many 

opportunities the new school year will bring.  It is our goal to empower 

student to achieve academic success, as well as provide opportunities to 

grow socially and emotionally in a safe learning environment.  We are 

dedicated to fulfilling the Jordan High School mission of graduating stu-

dents of honorable character, contributors to society, effective communi-

cators, and life-long learners. 

In order to maximize learning time, as well as the safety of your child, we 

will be implementing the policies and procedures, as outlined below: 

 Camouflage clothing or paraphernalia of any kind will not be allowed 

on campus unless it is part of the uniform for an official school spon-

sored activity such as JROTC. 

 Students are not allowed to bring book bags to school.  (String bags 

are permissible.)  Students will be issued a  locker, free of charge, to 

keep their books and supplies in during the day.  Students who have 

athletic gear, must make arrangements with their coach to store 

those items in a gym locker. 

 Cell phones are not to be used on campus.  During classroom in-

structional time, students are permitted to use personal electronic 

communication devices only as requested /required by an instructor, 

and only for academic purposes. 

 No personal earbuds/headphones are to be used on campus.  If 

headphones are required, teachers will provide them. 

 Per MCSD policy, students may not be checked out  during the last 

thirty (30) minutes of the school day. 

We are looking forward to a great year.  If you have any questions, please 

feel free to contact the school or come by for a visit.   

-Sincerely, Ms. Wohler 
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Ronald Taylor 

Assistant Principal 

 

Hello and welcome back to Jordan High School.  It is my honor to be a part 

of this administrative team for the 2016-2017 school year!  I look forward 

to supporting the efforts of the faculty and staff, and working with the 

students, parents, and community to provide an educational experience 

that is engaging, challenging and designed to meet the needs of each student 

member. 

My name is Ronald L. Taylor, Sr., Assistant Principal, the office of Discipline 

and Student Services.  I come to you with a background rooted in servant 

leadership, transformational leadership, and a commitment to public school 

education.  I  am a former principal that has served in both middle and high 

school for over two decades in New Orleans Parish School System and 

Fulton County System.  In 2012, I was hired as the academic leader for 

both single gender girls and boys high schools in Dubai and Abu Dhabi, 

United Arab Emirates.  After my return in 2014, I worked as principal for 

Corrections  Corporation of America in Mississippi before relocating to 

this area.  

I bring to Jordan High School a passion and a desire to see that all students 

receive a strong education, one that is free of fear and daily disruptions.  

I welcome and encourage you to reach out to me if you have any questions 

or concerns as it pertains to your student. 

-Regards,  Mr. Taylor 

 

Welcome to Jordan High School for the 2016-2017 academ-

ic year.  We are happy to have your child with us and  look 

forward to  working with you an your child to ensure a suc-

cessful year.   

—Sincerely, Mrs. Anthony 

Jane Anthony 

Assistant Principal 

PARENTS MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2016 

TITLE I ANNUAL PARENT MEETING @ 5:30 PM 

AND OPEN HOUSE @ 6:30 PM IN OUR JVHS AUDITORIUM 
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Senior Dues 

 

 SENIOR PARENT MEETING  

As you probably already know, the senior year is a busy and excit-

ing year. There is so much to do and so many questions. Jordan 

High is required to meet with parents/guardians of graduating sen-

iors two times this school year. The first meeting must take place 

by September 30.  

During this meeting important information regard-

ing graduation requirements and opportunities 

after graduation will be discussed. The confer-

ence will take approximately 15 minutes.  

Please call Mrs. Strickland at (706) 748-2819 to schedule your 

appointment by September 30.   

- Thanks,  Mrs. Strickland 

Amy  Strickland 

Graduation Coach 

....More  Info 
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Jana Rudd 

Guidance Director 

Each grade level counselor is required to conduct interviews with 
each student at least two times per year.  The first interview will 
be held between September and October. The second one will be 
held between February and March. During these interviews, coun-
selors meet with students to discuss current academic progress, 
behavior and attendance concerns, and graduation require-
ments.  -Thanks, Mrs. Rudd 

JVHS COUNSELORS 

AMY STRICKLAND/12TH GRADE 

JANA RUDD/11TH GRADE 

ANNIE CLEMONS/10TH GRADE 

BRANDON MASTERS/9TH GRADE 

Junior Dues Sophomore Dues 

Freshman Dues 



JVHS ATHLETIC SCHEDULES 


